CLIMATE SMART COMMUNITY TASK FORCE.

SEPTEMBER 6, 2017

ATTENDING: Bill Mancini (Chair), Warren Applegate, Kim Gray, Aileen Leventon, Robyn Reynolds Senior Planner CDRPC

GREEN ENERGY FAIR: W. Applegate has formed a community committee representing the library, Economic Development and volunteers. Organizational meeting completed and Green Fair planned for April 21, 2018. R. Reynolds will provide DEC contacts for possible workshops/presentations.

BOTTLE AND CAN RECYCLING: Village has established a CLYNK distribution point in Village Hall

UPDATES: R. Reynolds invites Task Force to discuss community energy aggregation ideas with Town of Kinderhook 9/28.

- R. Reynolds reports code enforcement workshops are "suspended" thus delaying one of the Task Force's initiatives.
- B. Mancini asked for items to be included in upcoming Village Bulletin. It was decided to include time and date of regular meetings, mention of coming Green Fair and CLYNK distribution initiative.
- K. Gray is aware of a candidate for Task Force intern. She will follow up with perspective I candidate.
- B. Mancini and W. Applegate will continue work on the annual report.

ELECTRIC VEHICLE CHARGING STATION: Extensive discussion re/the pros and cons of a metered network station (Level 2 with two charging ports) both for Village shared cost financing and for the value of collected data for economic development. Discussion regarding "in -kind" labor contribution from Village, plus the application of \$2,500 grant award from NYSERDA (received previously and currently set aside in Village Treasury). Discussion regarding presentation of information to Board of Trustees in timely fashion given 2018 budget projections and preparation. A. Leventon discussed possible presentation options which would most clearly outline the financial progression of the Village establishing an EVC station and, consequently, financing most of that project via grant awards post installation.

NEXT MEETING Oct. 10, 7 p.m.